
Second Grade Lesson Plans 

3rd Nine Weeks – January 4th – 8th  
Subject/Day Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 
 
 
 
 

Reading 

 
 

Teacher In-service 
 

No School for 
Students 

 
 
 
Homework: None 

Lesson 17: Annie’s Gifts;  
Phonics: short vowel 
/e/ea, syllable pattern 
V/CV; High Frequency 
Words; Fluency: 
intonation; 
Comprehension: setting; 
Robust vocabulary; 
Writing: description and 
organization 
Homework: Study for 
tests 

Lesson 16: Annie’s Gifts;  
Phonics: short vowel 
/e/ea, syllable pattern 
V/CV; High Frequency 
Words; Fluency: 
intonation; 
Comprehension: setting; 
Robust vocabulary; 
Writing: description and 
organization  
 
Homework: None  

Lesson 16: Annie’s Gifts;  
Phonics: short vowel 
/e/ea, syllable pattern 
V/CV; High Frequency 
Words; Fluency: 
intonation; 
Comprehension: setting; 
Robust vocabulary; 
Writing: description and 
organization 
Homework: Study for 
tests 

Lesson 16 Test 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: None 

 
Grammar 

 
Homework: None  

Adjectives for senses 
 
Homework: Study  

Adjectives for senses 
 
Homework: None 

Adjectives for senses 
 
Homework: Study for test 

Lesson 16 Test  
 
Homework: None 

 
 

Spelling 

 
Homework: None 

Short vowel /e/ea 
 
Homework: Tic Tac Toe 
Board  

Short vowel /e/ea 
 
Homework: None  

Short vowel /e/ea 
 
Homework: Tic Tac Toe 
Board, Study for test 

Lesson 16 Test  
 
Homework: None 

 
 
 
 

Math 

  
 
Homework: None 

Lesson 64 on pages 127-
128, Carrying to the 
thousands’ place, least to 
greatest, money, 
thermometers, time to 
five minutes  
 
Homework: None 

Lesson 65 on pages 129-
130, missing addends, 
addition, subtraction,, 
time, counting forwards 
and backwards, money  
 
 
Homework: None  

Lesson 66 on pages 131 
and 132, Carrying to the 
ten’a, hundreds’ and 
thousands’ places, 
addition, subtraction, 
thermometers, place 
value 
Homework:Pages 133-134 

Test 12 (Telling time to 
five minutes and Carrying 
to the tens’, hundreds’ 
and thousands’ places)  
 
 
 
Homework: None 

 
Social Studies  

 
 
 
Homework: None 

Lesson 1:  People and 
Places Change on pages 
172-175 
 
 
Homework: Study Notes 

Review lesson one, discuss 
past, present and future 
and changes, Read a 
diagram on pages 176-177 
 
Homework: None 

Lesson 2:Early America on 
pages 178-183 
 
 
 
Homework: Study Notes  

 Review lesson two, 
discuss the first North 
Americans, colonies and 
settlers 
 
Homework: None 

 
Bible 

  
Homework: None  

Gideon- Judges 6-8 
Homework: Study   

Gideon- Judges 6-8 
Homework: None  

Gideon: Judges 6-8 
Homework: Study Notes 

Gideon: Judges 6-8 
Homework: None 

 


